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Draft order #899:  Please do not approve the Carringer Solar Project along Knight Road.  This is
good, valuable farm and ranch land that needs to be preserved for agricultural use. Placing a large
industrial solar site will make this land unusable for food production forever. These solar sites will
soon be replaced by a reliable, efficient form of energy, and the destruction of good agricultural land
will all be for nothing; the only ones that will benefit are Carringer, making a fortune in government
subsidies. The common-sense decision is not to allow this project to be approved. Please do the right
thing and deny the Applicant on Draft Order #899 from moving forward.

Delmer Eldred- Goldendale Washington
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